
Here at Gaiser Middle School, we teach, challenge, and guide our 

students to leave a positive legacy. We are so fortunate to have all of you 

a part of our mission to make Gaiser Middle School a place where 

students form a positive foundation for the rest of their lives.  The three 

goals of our community partnerships are: Provide basic needs for all 

students, increase families involvement in their child’s education, and to 

offer adult mentoring and tutoring opportunities for students in need.  We 

are excited to continue to work with all of you this year! 

 
In the Spotlight: Merry Christmas to all  

 
This Christmas season we were able to assist 56 families (63 students) 

with gifts and food.  Through several of our partner’s support we helped 
these families alleviate some of the stressful burden of this joyous time.  

We would like to especially thank BergerABAM for their new partnership. 
They went above and beyond to give one of our families a very special 
Christmas.  This family even received a gorgeous tree to put their gifts 
under. We are beyond grateful and humbled by everyone’s generosity.  
Though you may have not been able to see the relief and joy in these 
families’ faces, please know your kindness was greatly appreciated.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

Community 
Partnerships 

 
Messiah Lutheran 
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SHARE House 
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Northside Baptist Church 
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Young Life 

 
Vancouver Church 

 
Ridgefield Nazarene Church 
 

Burgerville HWY 99 
 

KMR Group Foundation 
 

Blind Onion Pizza HWY 99 
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GMS is the pride of its community, renowned for commitment to academic excellence & compassionate collaboration... 

 

Upcoming Needs for 2016-2017 School Year                                                                                                                                                 

Family Engagement 
January 18th - Cinnamon Rolls for Honor Roll Breakfast 

 
 

Please contact 
Kellie Budnick at 
360-313-3400 or 
kellie.budnick@vansd.org 

mailto:kellie.budnick@vansd.org

